
From: Cllr Lynn Moore <Councillor.Lynn.Moore@leicester.gov.uk>  
Sent: 26 March 2020 11:40 
To: Deborah Bragg <Deborah.Bragg@leicester.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Review application - 8-10 Millstone Lane, known as Anonymous 
 

Dear Deborah 
 
Having read the application and the extensive information provided, I consider that the 
licence should be revoked on the grounds of Prevention of Crime and Disorder, Public Safety 
and Prevention of Public Nuisance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Cllr Dr Lynn Moore 
 
 

 
From: Deborah Bragg <Deborah.Bragg@leicester.gov.uk> 
Sent: 26 March 2020 08:26 
To: Cllr Lynn Moore <Councillor.Lynn.Moore@leicester.gov.uk> 
Cc: Licensing <Licensing@leicester.gov.uk> 
Subject: FW: Review application - 8-10 Millstone Lane, known as Anonymous  
  
Good morning Cllr Moore  
  
I have been forwarded your email regarding the review application for Anonymous. 
  
In terms of your comments if you would like to make a formal representation then can you expand 
on your comments to link them to one or more of the Licensing Objectives –  
  
Prevention of Crime and Disorder, Public Safety, Prevention of Public Nuisance and Protection of 
Children from Harm. 
  
If you could give reasons linked to those objectives why you feel that the licence should be revoked. 
  
The last date for representations is 22 April 2020. 
  
Kind regards  
  
Deborah  
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